
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                        Term: Summer 1                  Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
This term our topic has been ‘What’s on your 

plate?’ Our story has been ‘The Tiger Who 

Came to Tea’. 

We have explored the sensory story and 

linked our English learning to the story too. We 

wrote invitations for a picnic on the 

playground with other classes from primary.  

In cooking, we have been practising our 

chopping skills and making salads.  

We have planted seeds for runner beans, 

which have grown really well with lots of love 

and care from us all!   

In Maths, we have been exploring repeating 

patterns and capacity this half term. We 

have really enjoyed the repeating pattern 

computer games, and playing with water 

when learning about capacity.  

Rebound has returned this half term. We 

have loved jumping and learning new skills, 

such as; bouncing on hands and knees, 

bouncing on our bottoms and making 

ourselves bounce using arm motions.  

Magic moments-  

Henry has been following instructions and 

learning new skills on the trampoline.  

Jamie was a lovely team player in football.  

Benjamin has enjoyed getting going to 

secondary hall when we go to choir.  

Tony has enjoyed visiting secondary 

playground 

George was very precise with measuring in 

maths.  

Lewis has been practising his standing skills on 

the trampoline.  

William has been applying his learning when 

playing.  

Matthew made a salad dressing in cooking. 

Theo has been teaching a new member of 

staff Makaton.  

 

   

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Dates to remember- 

Term ends- Friday 27th May 

Term begins – Monday 6th June 


